
 
 

TOWN of WOOLSEY 
 
Regular Meeting              November 15, 2018 
 
Mayor Laggis opened the monthly meeting at 7:00. In attendance were Mayor Laggis, as well 
as Councilman Gilson, Councilman Carden and Councilman Wright. The minutes from 
October’s meeting were approved with Councilman Carden making the motion for approval 
and he was seconded by Councilman Wright. Motion passed.  
 
Financial Report 
The financial report was submitted on a separate paper at the meeting, as it was very 
lengthy. The building account started the month at $5,817.82 and ended at $1,285.68. The 
operating account began the month at $69,248.21 and ended the month at $69,552.65. The 
motion to accept the financial report was made by Councilman Gilson and it was seconded 
by Councilman Carden. Motion was approved. 
 
Old Business 
1. Questions on Financial Report -None 
 
2. Rental Policy on Building – The Fayetteville Train Depot is the closest local establishment 
to our facility, with prices ranging from $250-$475. Prices for the use of the Woolsey Town 
Center have yet to be determined, although Councilman Wright mentioned that the citizens of 
Woolsey should pay a discounted rate for the use of the building.  Mayor Laggis and his wife, 
Pam, have agreed to take on the scheduling/showing of the facility for a period of time. The 
City of Fayetteville will be using the building for their retreat on Friday, December 7th. 
 
3. Emergency Services Breakfast – Saturday, December 1st at 9:00 at the fire station. 
 
4. Other – Outside security camera discussed, as there has been dumping on the property. 
Determined that it wasn’t needed at the moment, but might be in the future. 
 
New Business 
1. Review of County Transportation Plan – Phil Mallon, from Fayette County Public Works, 
came to the meeting to present County Comprehensive Transportation Plan draft. He 
recommended that the Council should put in writing, via a letter, any transportation or path 
projects that they would like to see in the town. This might include paths to Lake Horton, 
crosswalks…these might be projects that are needed now or desired in the future. Mayor 
Laggis said that he would get the letter together and sent to Mr. Mallon. 
 
 
With no more business to come before the Council, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Stacey Collins 
Town Clerk 


